
August 18, 2022
Construction Alert #29

•  Today, Thursday, August 18, 2022, Phase D (E 1st Ave to Miami Ave) is being closed off  and the 
   contractor is beginning the installation of the construction fencing.  
•  Just as with the other phases, this phase is estimated to take ten (10) to (12) months to complete, 
    but is subject to inclement weather, unknown underground utilities, and coordination with Florida     
    Power & Light (FP&L).        
•  Access to businesses will remain open, but there may be some pedestrian detours.
•  All businesses have been notifi ed via email and in person with fl yers.


